
 
SPECIAL MEETING OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF 

VALLEY-WIDE RECREATION AND PARK DISTRICT 
 
 
 

 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 
 

 

This is to advise that the Special Board Meeting 
scheduled 

 
 

Thursday, December 14, 2017 
 
 

has been  
CANCELLED 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
I, James Salvador, Clerk of the Board of Valley-Wide Recreation and Park District, do hereby 
certify that I caused to be posted the Notice of Meeting Cancellation this 13th day of December 
2017 at 10:30 a.m. 

The next regularly scheduled meeting of the 

Board of Directors 

will be held on 

Monday, December 18, 2017 


